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PROJECT
OPEN HOUSE:

Monday, March 12, 2018
6 to 8 p.m.

King County Lake Hills Library
15590 Lake Hills Boulevard

Bellevue

Sta� will be able to answer
your questions about

the project. 

Sewer Pipeline Restoration Work in Bellevue
Eastgate Interceptor sewer line in Lake Hills Greenbelt Park

Alternate formats available
206-477-5371 or  TTY: 711

Sewer line rehabilitation work is coming to Bellevue 
THIS SPRING!
King County is repairing a 2,400 foot section of the Eastgate 
Interceptor sewer line. Most of the work will take place in the Lake 
Hills Greenbelt Park. Trenchless pipeline repair work is planned to 
start in April of this year and be completed by December.

Project Open House − join us to learn:
• Where and when work will take place?
• What it will involve?
• How to  keep informed 
• What park users and neighbors can expect during and after 

construction



King County sewer line repair work is
coming to Bellevue THIS SPRING! 

PROJECT OPEN HOUSE
Monday, March 12, 2018 from 6 to 8 p.m. 
King County Lake Hills Library
15590 Lake Hills Boulevard, Bellevue

For information or to sign up for project updates:
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/
capital-projects/active/eastgate 

 
Questions about the project or open house?
David Freed at 206-263-9453 or 
david.freed@kingcounty.gov 
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